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Dates for your Diary 

Date Time Event Where 

27th June 2pm AGM Anchorage Hotel, Aveland 

Road, Torquay, TQ1 3PT 

12th July 6.30 pm TGGS/TBGS 

Reunion 

TGGS 

4th 

December 

TBC Christmas Lunch Babbacombe Inn, Torquay 

News from the Committee 

Hello Everyone, 

This is me your Chairman composing this newsletter because Jayne, our new 

News Editor, is temporarily tied up with family things just for now.  I have had 

a nightmare with my computer not playing ball just when I needed it to play 

ball with me!  So, please excuse me for not being able to follow completely 

Jayne’s new layout!  She is doing a great job and has helped me out 

tremendously.  I’ll keep it brief and straight to the point.   

 

A reminder that our AGM is on Friday 27th June at The Anchorage Hotel 

followed by a cream tea.  An Agenda and the Minutes from last year’s 

meeting are attached for your information..  Don’t forget, if you have a school 

friend who is not a member yet, you are welcome to bring them along to 

check us out before joining!  If you going to attend, then PLEASE LET ME 

KNOW BY  MONDAY 23rd  JUNE so that a cream tea can be ordered for 

you.  My phone number is 07816 601901 OR you can email me on 

dandjpotts40@googlemail.com 
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Please send your news, articles 

and updates to us by post, email 

or Facebook to our News Editor: 

Jayne Back 

 

By Post: Redlands, Totnes Road, 

Paignton, TQ4 7PW 

By e-mail: 

jayneback@hotmail.com   
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JOINT REUNION – SATURDAY 12TH JULY 

We have the joint Reunion Evening on Saturday 12th July and a poster is 

attached showing a link for booking your ticket.  This year sees the 110th 

Anniversary of the school’s existence and that is something to celebrate.  

Why not make a weekend of it by coming to Torquay to meet up with friends 

you’ve not seen for a while and have a catch-up, or using it as a Year Group 

meet up?   If you have not visited the school for several years, there will be a 

tour of the school to show you the wonderful facilities the current pupils enjoy.  

It certainly is amazing compared to what I had when I was there in the 60’s. 

If you going to attend, please can you book your ticket/s as soon as possible 

and preferably by Thursday 26th June (the cutoff date) so that the event can 

go ahead with sufficient numbers and also to ensure that the catering has 

enough for us to eat!  It is the first year of us hosting the event and your 

support would be appreciated to make it a success 

Any problems with booking, please let Janet know. 

I look forward to seeing you at the AGM. 

 

Janet Pottinger 

Chair - TOGA 


